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7th February 2025 

 

 

Year 4 Rooksdown – Swimming Lessons 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill 

 

You will be aware that Year 4 were due to start their swimming lessons on Monday 13th January. We received news 

from Kim Chapman Swimming in December that urgent maintenance work at QMC’s pool needed to be carried out 

over the Christmas holidays.  Unfortunately, although the pool is now open again, we have been unable to reschedule 

the swimming lessons for this academic year. 

Working with Kim Chapman we  have managed to secure new dates and these will be at the start of September when 

your child will be in Year 5. 

The six lessons will be weekly on Monday 8th September until Monday 13th October 2025. 

For those who have already contributed to the swimming transport cost, payment will be retained for the re-

arranged dates. For those who have not yet contributed, this is still available for you to make payment via Scopay. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Year 4 Team - Rooksdown 
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